SAGICOR
FINANCIAL CORPORATION LIMITED

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS

Sagicor Shareholders are invited to a
SHAREHOLDERS’ BRIEFING
On the Company’s 2017 Financial Performance

Your Directors and members of Senior Management look
forward to meeting you on:

Monday, June 4, 2018 at 5:00 p.m.
At Fiesta Plaza, Movie Towne
Audrey Jeffers Highway
Port of Spain

Please call
(868) 628-1636, ext 21486
to confirm your attendance
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